
With study periods approaching, the Boston College Police Department would like to remind 
community members of the importance of not leaving valuables or personal property unattended 
for any period of time.  

Recently, there have been several thefts of electronic devices and credit cards reported from our 
libraries. 

Do not leave your personal property unattended anywhere on campus. Take items with 
you, even if you plan on being gone for seconds, and pay attention to your surroundings. 

Remember if you see something, say something, and report any suspicious activity to BC 
police at 617-552-4444. 
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